
12/2/2021- @11:00am. 

 

In Attendance:  Dr. Rich Kamin, Judith Reynolds, betty Morris, Robert Ziegler, Paul Rabeuf, Kevin 

Ferrarotti, Joseph Laucella, Bill Fitzmaurice 

Old Business:  FMOP- Dr. Kamin mentioned he made some comments and Director Coler was 

collecting the feedback from the other stake holders.  The committee will await to hear from 

OEMS with comments and feedback. 

 

New Business:   

Discussion about the best practice guides and mentorship program.  Judi and Bob sent some 

information to the group for projects they started in the past.  The group is taking a look at the 

documents and will provide additional topics that should be included in the document.  Team 

members asked to send those comment to Joe Laucella who will get them to Judi so she can 

organize the comments and build sections.   

Paul suggest adding ESF 8 & REPT to the document which committee feels is very important. 

Dr. Kamin suggest perhaps we can build a Boot camp training and perhaps in the future ask Training and 

Education work on a training program. He also suggests a Mentor program within regions. 

 

No other business: 

General announcements: Joe invites all team members to the upcoming career fair on Dec 15, 2021. He 

also announces a number of free classes taking place in 2022 at Echo Hose Ambulance. 

 

Meeting adjourned:  11:40am 

 

 


